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Important dates-Autumn 
Term 2022 

10th December – Human Rights Day 

12th December – Y4 Religious Leader 
visit 

16th December – Y1 Pop Up in     
History 

16th December—Christmas Jumper 
Day and Christmas dinner 

16th December—Child of the Term 
visit to Pizza Express 

19th December – Christmas Shows 
for parents 

21st December – End of Autumn 
Term 2 

5th January – Spring term 1 2023 

Jan 10th – Y5 visit to the British 
Museum 

Jan 10th – Flu vaccines 

Jan 11th – Y1 visit to the Stratford 
Archives 

Jan 11th – Y3 visit to the Science 
Museum 

Please note all information regard-
ing dates, policies and the curricu-
lum can be found on our website at 
www.www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

Head Teacher Update 
 
Dear parents and carers 
Thank you to everyone who came to our parents’ evenings. It was so good to 
hear all the positive comments. Thank you also for completing our parent 
surveys.. 
You will have received a letter about our end of term shows on December 
19th. The schedule for these is below. 
Our next newsletter will be on December 21st our last day! 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Best wishes, Mrs Stone 

6W go Into University 

Class 6W have had an exciting week at IntoUniversity! As well as learning about what 
university life entails, they have also been learning more about the field of          
engineering. During the week, they have looked at the different types of engineering 
that can be studied at university, as well as 
studying famous engineers and their          
accomplishments. On Tuesday, they visited 
Tower Bridge to learn more about the    
structural engineering involved in its building, 
followed by a software engineering project 
where the children had the opportunity to 
code the opening and closing of a bridge. This 
amazing week culminated in a visit to        
Cambridge University, where the children 
graduated! 

Accolades at New City 

This term we have been working hard to  
continue to improve our school. Our hard 
work has been recognised with our Inclusion 
Quality Mark Flagship status awarded to us 
this week as well as the Computing Quality 
Mark awarded to us last week! 

Mr Archer has also been 
recognised in the borough for 
his hard work by achieving 
the Newham Create and 
Thrive Award. Well done Mr 
Archer! 

End of Term Shows 

December 19th 

8:50—9:35 

Learning Hib, Nursery am ,RG, 1F 
and 2DR 

10:00—11:00 

6C, 5R, 3Bu, 4M, RS, 1P and 2JU 

11:15—12:00 

6W, 5S, 3G, 4T 

12:45—1:30 

Nursery PM, RT, 1F and 2DA 

1:45—2:15 

6JAE, 5K, 3Bi, 4P 



 

Week 1 Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday Christmas Lunch 

Day 

 

Main Choice Cheesy Swirl 
with New     
Potatoes 

Chicken Curry with 
Rice 

Roast of The Day with 
Stuffing, Roast    

Potatoes and Gravy 

Build a Burger 
Day with Wedges 

Roast Turkey with 
Sausage and  

Stuffing, Roast 
Potatoes 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Tomato Pasta Veggie Wrap Stack 
with Rice 

Crunchy Top Veg Bake 
with Roast Potatoes 

Build a Veggie 
Burger Day with 

Toppings and 
Wedges 

Parsnip and Sweet 
Potato Loaf 

Sides  

 

Cauliflower 

Green Beans 

Peas 

Sweetcorn 

Carrot and Swede 
Mash 

Cabbage 

Sweetcorn 

Roasted Potatoes 

Sprouts 

Peas 

Carrots 

 

Dessert 

Pear and     
Chocolate  

Crumble with 
Custard 

Yoghurt and Raisin 
Cake 

Fresh Fruit and    
Yoghurt 

Seasonal Root 
Cake 

Chocolate   Frosted     
Christmas Cake 

Jacket Potatoes, Salad Selection, Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt are available every day. Baguettes/Sandwiches are also available 

Child of the Term 

RG— Meerab RS—Chizitara  
RT—Anastasia 1P–Hannah 1F— Riley      

2JU–Wassim  2DR– Loronzo 2DA—Sameha       
3Bu–Aiman 3Bi–Aryan 3G– Lily-Grace 4M–Amanah 
4T–Alice 4P– Shah  5R–Zoya  5S–Nafija 5K-Haris 
6JEA– Adil 6C— Rafael 6W— Rauf                
Learning Hub—Ayaan 

 

Mr Freeland’s Book Review 
People Need People 

To walk to, to talk to, to cry and rely on, people 
will always need people. Benjamin Zephaniah’s 
uplifting rhyming text shares the many reasons 
why people need other people. People are very 
useful – to play with, to learn from and to hug! 
The delightful illustrations by Nila Aye show 
people interacting in all sorts of situations – in 
the park, the nursery, the airport and a family 
feast, to name a few. Every child is having fun in 
the pictures, and between them they represent a 
large variety of ethnicities. Everyone in the 
world needs people, after all! It is impossible to 
read this book and not smile. The poem is per-
fect to read aloud, as you’d expect from a prize-
winning poet, and the cheery yellow endpapers, 
peppered with smiling faces, set the tone for 
pleasure from the 
moment you open 
the covers. This is 
a wonderful     
celebration of 
community and 
connection. A  
joyous book to 
share, with  
charming details 
to spot on every 
spread. 

 
 

Choir 
Our amazing New City choir have been working hard this 
term to learn 14 songs for their annual performance at 
Young Voices. As part of the Commonwealth choir, our New 
City children have been learning an additional 4 songs 
which they will perform in the New Year. Even though they 
have been working hard to perform for shows they made 
time to sing within their community at a care home located 
in Plaistow.  
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BMX 

Year 5 and 6 children had the amazing opportunity to complete two BMX   
training sessions on a mini BMX track. They started off each session learning 
about health and safety, then practising their level-pedalling and braking 
skills before finally completing a few laps on the track. 

 


